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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 7, 1975 

Dear Mrs. Ford, 

It is with great regret that I ask you to consider and accept 
my resignation as Social Secretary to the First Lady. 

As I am sure you know, I am honored to have served you and 
the President since you were kind enough to appoint me 
Social Secretary in October 1974. 

I hope you and the President will understand only the most 
personal reasons would cause me to write this letter; among 
them are my recent marriage, our purchase of a new home, 
mine and my husband's desire to spend more time together, 
and the serious ill health of my own dear mother . 

My service with you will always remain a treasured memory. 

Sincerely, 

71_~ 
Nancy Ruwe 


